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HKFEW Wong Cho Bau School
Starting Summer Holidays on 13th July 2020
10™ July, 2020

Ref.:19131

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Due to the rapidly increasing number of COVID-19 confirmed cases, Education Bureau (EDB)
announced the suspension of all schools from 13™ July 2020.

To support student learning and ensure the safety of our students, we have decided to arrange Zoom
online lessons from 13™ to 24" July.

We will keep close communication with parents and announce the arrangement of online lessons
and other matters concerned through the school website and GRWTH by 4 p.m. this Sunday (12th
July) .

For enquiries, please contact class teacher or Miss Lam Mei Shan, Vice Principal, at 2109 0087.

Yours singerely,

K.L. Wong
Principal



